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Good Afternoon Pre-Primary Families, 
 
You are receiving this email as a confirmation that your child has been registered for 
Pre-Primary at Kingswood Elementary for the 2023-2024 school year. 
 
Pre-Primary is on-site here at Kingswood Elementary School, 34 Vrege Court 
Hammonds Plains. 
 
The hours for Pre-Primary are the same as they are for the P-5 students. 
 
There is lots of good information on our school’s website, www.kwe.hrce.ca. 
 
The school’s email address is kwe@hrce.ca and the school phone number is 902-832-
5522. 
 
We will be sending home more information to families closer to the start of the school 
year. 
 
We are looking forward to meeting your lovely children and working with all of you in the 
future. 
 

First Ride Program  

Our service providers will host one-hour workshops for new bus families this summer to 
educate children about school bus safety on and around the vehicle. HRCE Student 
Transportation will be reaching out to new bus families over the summer with more 
information. 

In the meantime, click here to learn more about riding the bus safely. Please contact us 
at transportation@hrce.ca or by calling 902-431-4723 if you have any questions. 

 

 

 

2023-24 bus information 
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Student transportation information for the 2023-24 school year will be available to view 
online through the BusPlanner Parent Portal later in July. 

• Families eligible for transportation will receive an email to access the Parent 
Portal to view their child’s bus information once it is available. 

• Once you receive the email, you must follow the instructions to activate your 
new Parent Portal account and create a password. Using previous Parent Portal 
login information will not work. 

• If you can't find the email, please contact 902-431-4723 or 
transportation@hrce.ca for assistance. 

Over the summer, the HRCE Student Transportation Team will also reach out to new 
HRCE families and those families who may require special needs transportation for their 
children with more information about busing. 

 

 
 
Take care, 
 
Andrea Briand 
Principal 
Kingswood Elementary School 
902-832-5522 
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